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City Council Workshop Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 01, 2021, 4:30 PM 

REMOTE MEETING PARTICIPATION 

 

NOTE: Please see the published Agenda Packet for all item file attachments. 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

AMENDED AGENDA 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Barry McDonnell called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Council Members Greg Anderson, Ellen Burton, Bonnie Carter, Don Chaney, Steve 
Hogan, Shannon Roberts and Melissa Smith 

Due to technical difficulties, there were brief periods when Council Member Smith was not in the meeting. 

Staff:  Bernie Bacon, Phil Bourquin, Sherry Coulter, Jamal Fox, Jennifer Gorsuch, Cathy Huber 
Nickerson, Mitch Lackey, Trang Lam, Shawn MacPherson, Bryan Rachal, Heather Rowley, Nick 
Swinhart, Connie Urquhart and Steve Wall 

Press:  No one from the press was present 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

No one from the published wished to speak. 

WORKSHOP TOPICS 

1. Process for Setting, Confirming and Changing Council Meeting Agenda Topics 
Including Workshops, Regular Meetings and Special Meetings 
Presenter:  Steve Hogan, Council Member 
 
Hogan cited Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 35A.12.120 and initiated a 
discussion about the City’s agenda process. 
 

2. Process for Modifying or Cancelling Calendared/Scheduled Council Meetings and 
Workshops 
Presenter:  Greg Anderson, Council Member       
 
Anderson cited Camas Municipal Code (CMC) 20.04.020 and 20.01.050 and initiated 
a discussion about the process of modifying or canceling Council meetings and 
workshops.          

 



COUNCIL COMMENTS AND REPORTS 

Carter commented about the Camas Library reopening on March 15, and stated she will attend 
the Library Board of Trustees meeting. 

Roberts and Burton attended Camas High School’s student mock interviews. 

Roberts commented about citizen responses and in-person meetings. She inquired about water 
system security and the Downtown Camas Association (DCA). 

Anderson commented about meeting with Communications Director Bryan Rachal and Parks and 
Recreation Director Trang Lam. He announced the upcoming C-TRAN meeting had been 
canceled. 

Hogan will attend a Bloomberg CityLab event. 

Smith commented about the Georgia Pacific property and inquired about the Bee Committee. 

Chaney commended Steve Wall and Denis Ryan for their work on the Job Order Contracting 
agreement. He commented about meeting with Directors Rachal and Lam, the Zoom process for 
public meetings, Resolution No. 16-009, and the Finance Committee. 

Burton attended the Parks and Recreation Commission meeting, the City/Schools meeting, and 
commented about the City’s redesigned website. 

Mayor commented about recent news interviews, the redesigned website, and citizen 
engagement. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

No one from the public wished to speak. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 


